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12th June 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope you and your families are all well and continuing to cope with these unusual 
times. 
 
Thank you to those of you who responded to the questionnaire regarding transition 
arrangements. Unfortunately, we now know that children will not be able to access the 
school before the end of this session so all our activities will take place online.   
 
We have not yet finalised arrangements for our return to school, but we will continue 
to use the P1 2020-21 transition area on the school website to share any information. 
A copy of the School Handbook has now been uploaded to this area. 
 
I can also share that this year there will be 2 P1 classes and the teachers will be Miss 
Heather Moreton and  Mrs Erin Lade, in Rooms 5 and 6 respectively. When we have 
more details about your child’s class and start date, we will let you know. In the first 
instance it is likely that children will attend school in small groups which will also be 
shared as soon as firm arrangements for return to school have been agreed. 
 
I would also like to invite you to attend a Google Meet on Tuesday 23rd June at 1pm, 
where we will share as much information as we have at that point. The link will be 
available on the Nursery Facebook page 15 minutes before the session. If you have 
not already joined this group the link is 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/236210110603190/  
 
Please note some devices may require the Google Meet App to be downloaded.   
 
 
Please email any questions you have for the meeting to 
riverbank@aberdeencity.gov.uk and we will try to answer as many as possible. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you and hopefully meeting with you in the near 
future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Maree Innes 
Acting Depute Head Teacher 
Riverbank School 
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